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CB/DEC 
22nd January 2024 
 
To all parents and carers in Year 8 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
VISIT TO THE STAFFORDSHIRE REGIMENT MUSEUM, DMS WHITTINGTON, LICHFIELD, STAFFORDSHIRE 
 

Your child will be visiting the above museum on the date listed below: 
 
8b - Monday 29th January 2024 
8c - Monday 29th January 2024 
8a - Tuesday 30th January 2024 
 
Pupils will be expected to wear school uniform as they will be representing Elmwood School. In 
addition, they will need suitable outdoor shoes/boots to change into and a warm outdoor coat.  
A packed lunch will be provided for any pupil who normally has a free school meal. 
 
The trip has been organised to help support their World War One English unit work and, in 
particular, to inspire them to write about the experience of war. 
 
There is a souvenir shop at the museum and if you would like your child to bring any money, I 
would suggest no more than £10. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
MR C BOWEN 
CURRICULUM LEAD FOR ENGLISH 
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